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Tuesday 24 May 2022 Term 2 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 25 May National Simultaneous  

 Storytime 

Thursday 26 May Sorry Day Assembly 

Friday 27 May Kingsley Day 

 Yuli Cultural Cruise 

 FNC Girls/Boys Soccer 

 Stage 2 Camp Deposit Due 

Monday 30 May PSSA AFL Gala Day 

Tuesday 31 May Life Education Van visit starts 

Thursday 2 June Playgroup 9am 

Friday 3 June FNC Cross Country 

 Book Club orders close 

Monday 6 June Soccer Gala Day 

Monday 13 June Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

Wednesday 15 June School Photo’s 

Friday 17 June Netball Tweed Schools Cup 

Tuesday 21 June Netball Gala Day 

Monday 27 June Rugby Union Gala Day 

Friday 1 July KPS Athletics Carnival 

 Last Day Term 2 

Tuesday  19 July Term 3 commences for  

 students 

Saturday 30 July P&C Trivia Night 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Another soggy week ahead, I hope you all 
are coping well enough.  
Just keep swimming … Dory and I say! 

As time goes on more and more families are catching 
up on holidays, that were postponed or delayed,  
during the COVID restrictions. I remind everyone 
that it is a departmental requirement that an  
extended leave form, be completed prior to any  
holiday exceeding 5 days. We require a copy of 
travel documents and reason for travel. Information 
provided is confidential. These forms are available 
through the office or on our school website. Please 
remember that attendance matters and where  
possible travel during our school holidays. 

More and more students are bringing 
phones to school, and sadly at times 
they are misused or damaged  

accidently. At Kingscliff PS, should a child need to 
contact parents during the school day, this is done 
through the office. Therefore, students do not  
require a phone during the day. Using social  
media is also prohibited at school. We ask that  
students, who need to have phones, hand them in to 
the office for safe keeping. All phones are kept in a 
secure location and collected at the end of the day, 
for use once off school grounds. Many high schools 
secure phones in pouches for the day, so this aligns 
with policies in high schools. Thank you for helping 
us, by reminding students to hand their phones in. 

Many sporting opportunities have again 
been postponed. Fingers crossed there 
will be another window of sunshine, so 
that the PSSA rounds can be completed. 

We are sure getting tested for patience and  
resilience. Stay strong and positive everyone. 

 
Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 
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Late Students 

All students arriving after 9am are required to be signed 
in by their parent/carer at the school office to avoid a 
text message sent home. 
 

Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

Years 3 & 4 have the opportunity to attend the Stage 2 
camp to Tallebudgera Active Recreation Centre in  
August.  Please return the permission/medical note and 
pay $50 deposit by 27th May. 
 

Life Education/Healthy Harold visit 

All students in K-6 will participate 
in the Life Education visit in Weeks 
6, 7 & 8 of Term 2.  Permission 
notes have gone home to families.  
Please return the permission notes 
with $9 per student by Friday 
27th May. 
 

Parent Portal 

Parents and carers have access to their child’s  
attendance records and academic report through the 
Parent Portal. 

Please ensure you have registered for access to the  
Parent Portal prior to the release of reports at the end 
of term. 

Emails have been sent with login details to all parents/
carers who have not yet registered. 

If you require any assistance, please contact the school 
office. 

Parents/carers can access the Parent Portal through the 
school website. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 26 May 

Catherine 

Friday 27 May 

Rhys, Jean 

Thursday 2 June 

Catherine 

Friday 3 June 

Rhys, Heather, Jean 
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KIMP NEWS 
 
Hi Everyone! 

I know it’s been a while between KIMP updates.  We are 
very excited to have everyone back on deck this week 
with all lessons and rehearsals happening. 

I have emailed parents an updated timetable—please let 
me know if you haven’t received my email and I will  
forward to you. 

Thank you so much for your patience and support over 
the first half of this term.  Mrs Foley and I will email a 
KIMP update to everyone over the next week. 

Any questions, please email me (see email below). 

Thank you! 
 

Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club Issue 4  

Book Club Issue 4 will be sent home 
with students this week.  Orders close 
Friday 3rd June. 

Please pay only through Book Club Loop. 
Thank you! 

 

 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

On Wednesday 25th May, all students at Kingscliff  
Public School will participate in National Simultaneous 
Storytime 2022.  Every year a picture book, written and 
illustrated by an Australian author and illustrator, is 
read simultaneously in schools, libraries, pre-schools, 
bookshops, and many other places around the country.  
This year’s book is Family Tree by Australian author 
Josh Pyke and illustrator Ronojoy Chosh.  It will be such 
a fun event to promote the value of reading and literacy. 

 

SPORT 

Congratulations to our Cross Country students for their 
fantastic achievements on Friday. Out of 40 students, 25 
students are through to Far North Coast! 
 
Their behaviour was outstanding and many of them were 
helping at the canteen after their race. They did us 
proud.   
 
A special mention to Lewis B, Indi H and Jesse S who are 
TWEED COAST AGE GROUP CHAMPIONS . 
 
Our school also won the points trophy! 
 
(See back page for pictures) 
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Kingscliff Public School 
District Cross Country 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


